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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 31, 2019 9:50 AM


To: Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Winter Run I&S V6 MASTER


Garwin,

Subject document is ready for you. All of Rosalie's and Maria's comments are addressed.


Note that I added a table - it is not linked to the text reference. There was one

subsequent table that is linked, so the numbering needs to be changed.


Biking into the office now.


On Fri, May 31, 2019 at 8:00 AM Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


Thanks Cathy!


Yes, I need to finish addressing one elusive comment. Will let you know as soon as I'm

done.


On Fri, May 31, 2019 at 12:12 AM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Brian and Garwin --

I did some work on the subject. Note the version increase to V6 and MASTER, which is on the server.


Notably, I


-Inserted 2 row for beneficial effects; confirmed their contents.


-Reviewed for issues and acted on text directed to me.


-Marked comments as "done" if other comments indicated so. Outstanding comments are still normal.


-Added some LCM text.


-Tracks have not been accepted. But that can be done later.


I think Brian has some work on this in the morning. I'm out of it for....as long as I dont need to get back in!


I think I addressed all that I need. See you Friday! Gotta sleep....


Cathy


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov
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--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



